
Dear All: 

Columbia World Projects is accepting applications through February 3 for the 2019 Obama Foundation 
Scholars Program at Columbia University. The program is designed to bring rising social change leaders 
from around the world to Columbia to participate in a fully-funded, 10-month, non-degree program to 
strengthen their knowledge and skills to help accelerate the impact of their work. Selected Scholars will 
participate in activities organized by Columbia University and the Obama Foundation.  

  

A video highlighting the current cohort of Obama Foundation Scholars is available 
here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PVheqqms-sg 

  

The link to this year’s application is available 
here: https://worldprojects.columbia.edu/content/application-information 

  

For more information please contact Christopher D. Shea at cs3822@columbia.edu 
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